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Subject: Invitation to the “2’ Workshop on Cabin Crew and Cabin/Passenger Safety” at the
Maritim Hotel Köln on 14 April 2015

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am pleased to invite you to the 2u,d Workshop on Cabin Crew and Cabin and Passenger Safety taking
place on 14 April 2015 in Cologne.

The workshop is dedicated to cabin crew and cabin safety community - representatives from
industry, competent authorities, professional organisations, and is open to any interested
stakeholders.

It aims at providing an update on EASA rulemaking, certification and standardisation developments
in the area of cabin crew and cabin/passenger safety and to create an interactive open forum for the
exchange of information with the participants on the recent legislation changes and their
implementation/practical application. The workshop will also include an update on the ICAO ongoing
programme and activities related to cabin crew, as well as practical examples and presentations from
competent authorities and industry.

As customary, the workshop will only be accessible to registered participants; therefore kindly
indicate your interest by completing the registration form on EASA website before 24 March 2015.
The registration fee is € 90,00. The participants will receive a confirmation of their participation.

Information on the event is available on EASA website: htW://easa.europa.eu/newsroom-and-events

For any information, please send an email to air_ops@easa.europa.eu;
“CC workshop 2015” in the subject line.

Yours faithfully,

-

Claudio TREVISAN

kindly state
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